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Franco-Quebec Entente on Cultural
Co-operation

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Honourable Paul Martin, announced that an exchange of letters
with the Ambassador of France to Canada, His Excellency
Frangois Leduc, has taken place this rorning in Ottawa, The
purpose of this exchange of letters is to confirm that the
Canadian Covernment assents to the Zntente on Cultural Co-
operation between the Government of the rrench Republie and
the Government of Quebec which is being signed today at Cuebec
by I'r, Pierre Laporte, liinister of Cultural Affairs, and by

His LExcelleney the French Ambassador to Canada,
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